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1 November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 4 Visit to BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir, Neasden 

 

As part of our current RE topic, we will be visiting the Shri Swaminarayan Mandir Hindu Temple 

in London on Friday 30 November.  The trip will include a variety of presentations and sessions 

to enhance the children’s understanding of Hinduism. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.45am, returning before the end of school.  Your child will require 

a disposable packed lunch which we will eat before our return journey.  Please ensure you 

cancel any hot meals ordered for that day by Wednesday 21 November. 

 

Entry to the temple is free, however in order to cover coach travel and insurance we are 

requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.70 per child.  Although there is no obligation to pay, 

and no child will be excluded from the trip if payment is not made, we may have to cancel the 

visit for all children if sufficient donations are not received.  Payment should be made online via 

ParentPay by Friday 16 November. 

 

By making a payment online, you are automatically giving consent for your child to take part in 

this trip.  However, if you do not wish to contribute, or your child is on free school meals, we will 

require written consent for them to travel by coach (email to admin@wendoverjunior.co.uk by 

16 November please).   

 

We would be grateful for some parent volunteers to accompany on this trip; if you would be 

able to help, please contact the school office by email. 

 

We are looking forward to an interesting and informative trip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

CRYSTAL POULTON 

Year 4 Leader 
 


